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Comments: I can't believe I have to say this, but it obviously needs to be said - The Wilderness Act prohibits

installations and structures like permanent fixed climbing anchors in order to protect the areas' wild character.

Fixed climbing anchors must not be allowed in Wilderness.

 

Wilderness is WILDERNESS. That means: the Wilderness Act's strict prohibitions, including its prohibition on

installations, cannot be overcome by a desire to facilitate or enhance a particular form of recreation, and the

narrow administrative exception for installations does not extend to the general public seeking to create

developed recreational activities in Wilderness. 

The agencies' primary duty is to protect Wilderness in its natural state, and the Wilderness Act's ban on

installations can only be overcome in rare administrative circumstances where the installation is necessary to

protect Wilderness in its natural state. 

 

It's not the Agency's job to provide recreational opportunities in WILDERNESS - so please, cut the crap and

leave wilderness wild.

 

Thank you.


